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This week in Caterpillars Class… 

 We tried on lots of hats, talked about what different hats and uniforms were for and designed              

our own 

 We exploded out papier Mache volcano and watched the lava erupt 

 We learnt some Irish dancing and watched River dance. 

 We made shamrock biscuits for snack 

 We learnt about what makes thunder and lightening happen and recreated the sounds on the   

drums 

 We continued to learn pet names during our Spanish lesson with Emily 

Next Week in Caterpillars Class we will be... 

• We will be talking about people who are special to us mum, nanny aunty etc 

• We will be making garlic bread for snack 

• We will be recreating a pizza restaurant in the role play area 

• We will be making mothers day gifts and cards 

• We will be hunting for fossils and looking at skeletons 

Home learning : 

 Talk about our skeletons / bones in our bodies.  Can we count how many bones we have 

and learn what do they do to help us? 

 What happens when we break a bone? Talk about x-rays, casts and crutches etc. 

 Talk about different types of restaurants and the different foods they serve e.g. Italian – 

pasta / pizza or what is your child's favourite food? Can they try a new food they      

haven’t had  before? 

Having lots of fun playing squelching in the mud! Caterpillars Class exploding their Volcano! 
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Important Notices and Reminders 

Please can you provide your chid with the appropriate clothing for the change in 

weather, Thank you. 

Nursery Group Photo -  Thursday 24th March  

 Our photographer will be in to take a group photograph of the children on Thursday 

24th March, children not usually in on a Thursday morning are invited in at 9.50am – 

we kindly ask that parents/carers remain on the premises please – group photo will be 

taken at 10.00am should take not longer than 15 minutes – PLEASE WEAR UNIFORM 

                                        

Wear a Hat Day - Friday 25th March 

We are asking the children to come in to nursery       

wearing a hat on Friday 25th March, there will be pins 

and wristbands on a table outside available for a small        

donation towards Brain Tumour Research. 
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